
 
 

100th Day Since True Father's Seonghwa 
 
Michael Balcomb 
December 11, 2012 
 

Dear Members and Blessed Families, 

 

Thank you for your steadfast faith and investment in God's Providence during this final month of 2012. 

 

Today is the historic 100th day since True Father's Seonghwa Ceremony in Korea. Please take a few 

moments to express your gratitude again for the profound blessing that he brought to your life and to all 

of humankind. 

 

As a special tribute to True Father, a commemorative banquet and entertainment program entitled, "Rev. 

Sun Myung Moon's Life and Legacy of World Peace" will be held tomorrow in Las Vegas, his final home 

in America. The flyer announcing the program is attached. We pray that the program will be a great 

success and bring abundant joy and comfort to True Father in the spiritual world. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr. Michael Balcomb 

Executive Vice President 

 

 
 


